Blood Donation Drive In association with the Red Ribbon Club 22.02.2024

General

A Blood donation drive was organized in association with Red Ribbon Club on 22nd Feb 2024.

Objective

The primary objective of the drive was to collect blood donations to address the critical shortage in local blood banks and support patients in need. Additionally, the drive aimed to:

- Raise awareness about the importance of blood donation and dispel myths surrounding the process.
- Encourage community participation in life-saving initiatives

Date of event: 22nd Feb 2024

Location of event: BCIP Campus

Total Students who attended the program: 35 (BPT & MPT Students)

Total Faculty Members who attended the program: 4 (Faculty Members & Staff)

Content of the Drive:

The primary objective of the camp was to collect blood donations to support local hospitals and healthcare facilities in meeting the demand for blood transfusions. Volunteers facilitated the registration process by collecting personal information and by conducting preliminary health screenings. Qualified healthcare professionals assess donor's eligibility for donation based on medical history, vital signs, and hemoglobin levels. Donors proceeded to the donation area where trained phlebotomists collected blood using sterile techniques and disposable equipment. Refreshments stalls provided snacks and beverages to donors post-donation to ensure their comfort and recovery.

The blood donation drive was a successful endeavor in collecting [Quantity] of blood, potentially impacting the lives of numerous individuals. The event also contributed to raising awareness about blood donation and encouraging community participation in this vital cause. We are grateful to all the donors, volunteers, and collaborators who made this drive possible

We look to forward to continuing our efforts to promote blood donation and support healthcare initiatives in our society.



